From: Mark Cousins <

Sent: 04 May 2018 09:32
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Tree Works - Clarification required - 2018/1847/T

Morning Oluwaseyi,
Thanks for your email below.

Having studied the tree in some detail | believe we need a crown reduction of circa of say 15% but I'd also say it
needs some crowd thinning work as well. Not being a tree surgeon its difficult to provide very clear guidance.

My next question is that we’'d be happy to undertake this work on the aspect of the tree that is interfering with 8
Hampstead Hill Gardens but were not planning on addressing the whole tree.

Let me know if it will be easier for us to discuss this on a call.
Regards
Mark

From: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 April 2018 15:23

To: Mark Cousins

Cc: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Tree Works - Clarification required

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your application for tree works at 6 Hampstead Hill Gardens which has been logged
with ref: 2018/1847. You have stated that you want to crown the tree. Can you please specify how
much you are crowning e.g. ‘crown by 30%’ or ‘crown reduction by 1m’ or crown lift to give 5m
clearance from above ground level’ etc.

We will proceed when we have clarification of works.
Kind regards,

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan
Planning Technician

Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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